
Sonoma County Fire Districts' Association 

April 27, 2021 

County Administrator Sheryl Bratton 
575 Administration Drive Suite 104 A 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Transmitted via email to: Sheryl.bratton@sonoma-county.org 

Dear Sheryl, 

Re: Enhanced Services Contracts 

The Sonoma County Fire Districts Association unanimously supports the extension of the "enhanced services 

contracts" with the agencies that currently receive this funding while we all work together to pursue a new 

sales tax measure in 2022 that will improve services throughout Sonoma County. The "enhanced services 

contracts" assist fire districts with providing critical first responder Fire and EMS services to rural areas of the 

County. 

On behalf of the elected Director members and Fire District leadership, we appreciate your thoughtful 

consideration of this extension. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Akre 

President 

Sonoma County Fire Districts Association 

PO Box 6 • Bodega Bay, California 94923 • Phone: 707-875-3700 sgrinnell@bbfpd.org 

mailto:sgrinnell@bbfpd.org
mailto:Sheryl.bratton@sonoma-county.org


Sonoma County 

Fire Chiefs Association 
President Mark Heine 

April 6, 2021 

County Administrator Sheryl Bratton 
County ofSonoma 
575 Administration Driver, Suite 104A 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Transmitted via Email to: sheryl. bratton@ <ionoma-county. org 

Dear Sheryl, 

The Sonoma County Fire Chiefs Association and our Fire Service Working Group subsection support the extension 
of the "enhanced services contracts" with the agencies currently receiving that funding while we collaboratively 
pursue a new fire services sales tax measure in 2022. The extension of this funding will permit our members 
agencies to continue to provide critical services to the communities that they serve. 

President 

Sonoma County Fire Chiefs *c/o Hans Henneberque* 6844 Nolan Road, Forestville, CA 95436 
www.sonomachiefs.org 

https://bratton@<ionoma-county.org
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